
From: Algester Electorate Office Algester@parliament.qld.gov.au
Subject: RE: URGENT - LANDFILL INDUSTRY TO BE INCLUDED AS ESSENTIAL TRAVEL

Date: 26 March 2020 at 11:10 am
To: info@aloa.com.au

Good morning Colin,
 
Thank you for contacting Leeanne Enoch MP for Algester. Leeanne has asked me to
respond on her behalf.
 
You can view the full health directive link below for a comprehensive overview on the
Queensland Government border restriction:
https://www.health.qld.gov.au/system-governance/legislation/cho-public-health-
directions-under-expanded-public-health-act-powers/border-restrictions
 
As noted on the website, the Government has defined Essential goods and
services as goods and services including, or to perform a function related to, the
provision of food, healthcare, education and child care, energy, internet, waste and
recycling management, finance and insurance.
 
If you have anymore questions please don’t hesitate to contact me.
 
Thank you

Bradley Watson
Assistant Electorate Officer
LEEANNE ENOCH MP
MEMBER FOR ALGESTER
Minister for Environment and the Great Barrier Reef
Minister for Science
Minister for the Arts
 ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

P: 07 3737 2110  E: algester@parliament.qld.gov.au
 

 
 
From: info@aloa.com.au <info@aloa.com.au> 
Sent: Tuesday, 24 March 2020 5:17 PM
To: Algester Electorate Office <Algester@parliament.qld.gov.au>
Subject: URGENT - LANDFILL INDUSTRY TO BE INCLUDED AS ESSENTIAL
TRAVEL
 
Dear Minister Enock
 
Please find a letter from Colin Sweet, CEO of the Australian Landfill Owners
Association urgently calling for the Landfill Industry to be included as
ESSENTIAL TRAVEL under the COVID-19 restrictions.
 
Letter attached.  
 
Can you please confirm receipt.
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Can you please confirm receipt.
 
 

Consider the environment before you print this email.

NOTICE - This e-mail and any attachments are confidential and only for the use of the addressee.

If you have received this e-mail in error, you are strictly prohibited from using, forwarding, printing, copying or dealing in anyway whatsoever
with it, and are requested to reply immediately by e-mail to the sender or by telephone to the Parliamentary Service on +61 7 3553 6000.

Any views expressed in this e-mail are the author's, except where the e-mail makes it clear otherwise. The unauthorised publication of an e-mail
and any attachments generated for the official functions of the Parliamentary Service, the Legislative Assembly, its Committees or Members
may constitute a contempt of the Queensland Parliament. If the information contained in this e-mail and any attachments becomes the subject
of any request under Right to information legislation, the author or the Parliamentary Service should be notified.

It is the addressee's responsibility to scan this message for viruses. The Parliamentary Service does not warrant that the information is free from
any virus,defect or error.


